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Chair Kropf, Vice-Chair Chotzen, Vice-Chair Wallan and Members of the Committee, 

 

In 2022 I had two family friends lose sons to gun violence.  Three years later those 

parents are still shattered people, grieving the potential in their sons that was lost.  

Measure 114 seeks to prevent more families from tragedies like these, and it has 

frustrated me to see the will of Oregonians delayed so long.   

 

I support HB3075-1. Please pass HB 3075-1 out of committee without delay so it is 

ready, as soon as the court’s stay is lifted, for full implementation of Measure 114. 

 

 It’s time to begin saving lives and families. 

 

Thank you, 

Lauren Isaac 


